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			This newsletter - sent on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays - contains important information and resources to support community pharmacies across England.









		






			In this update: Joint primary care statement on Spending Review; Pharmacy First patient views needed; Levemir® FlexPen® and Levemir® Penfill® supply notice.
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			Community Pharmacy England and other national primary care bodies (General Practitioner’s Committee England, British Dental Association’s General Dental Practice Committee, Optometric Fees Negotiating Committee and National Association for Primary Care Audiology Providers) have issued a joint statement on the Spending Review.

The statement, made in addition to our own pharmacy-specific response, highlights the importance of ensuring sufficient investment in primary care to support the Government’s ambition of shifting more care into community settings and focusing on prevention.

We are briefing supportive and engaged MPs, including those who attended the joint Primary Care Parliamentary Drop-in event in January, asking them to raise the need for primary care to be fully resourced following the outcome of the Spending Review in upcoming Parliamentary debates and discussions, in line with the joint statement.









		Read the joint statement 






		






		GET INVOLVED AND HAVE YOUR SAY 
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	Tell us how you're feeling 
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	Book on an event near you 
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			📣 Attention: Pharmacy owners and team members
Please keep supporting the Pharmacy First survey to capture vital patient feedback on the service. This quick, two-minute survey helps demonstrate the service’s impact to the NHS England and Department of Health and Social Care (DHSC) and informs local and national improvements.

Pharmacy owners can direct patients to the survey after eligible consultations using the posters, flyers, or QR code provided. Every response helps strengthen the future of Pharmacy First.

Download the promotional resources









		






			Medicine Supply Notification
A Tier 2 medicine supply notice has been issued for Levemir® (insulin detemir) FlexPen® 100 units/ml pre-filled pens and Levemir® Penfill® 100 units/ml cartridges. Both products are being discontinued, with remaining stock expected to be available until the end of 2026.

More details here









		






		[image: Community Pharmacy England banner]






		







									[image: Twitter]









				[image: Facebook]









				[image: LinkedIn]









				[image: Website]
























			Community Pharmacy England
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